
 

 

January 22, 2021 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 

 
 

NAV Canada Rescinds Mandatory Use of COVID Screening Tool 
 

CATCA received confirmation late yesterday evening that NAV Canada has withdrawn their 
position of making the COVID Screening Tool mandatory for CATCA employees use prior to 
entering the workplace.  The Tool will still be available for anyone that would like to use it by 
their own choice.  NAV Canada will continue to educate employees about COVID and encourage 
use of the Screening Tool. 
 
In order to maintain a safe and healthy work environment, we remind Members that it is still a 
requirement to report COVID like symptoms to their manager if experienced at any time. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Doug Best      Scott Loder 
President      Executive Vice President 
 
 


